
Sally Riley <sallyenberg@hotmail.com> 
 
As a mother of a child with asthmatic lungs, I am hoping that you can elevate our standards in Oregon 
for clean air and diesel emissions. 
Our kids are depending on us to protect their health and air. We need to have strong clean air 
expectations, just like in California.  
Our kids deserve this in Oregon too. 
Thanks so much, 
- Sally Riley 
 


